
 
 
 

 

International Students Count Too! 
 

The U.S. Code and the Supreme Court state 
that ALL residents should be counted, 
including International Students. Census 
data is used to assign the number of seats 
in the House of Representatives to states. 
However, it is also used by people 
providing services, businesses and 
government agencies applying for grants. 
Thus, your participation in the Census is 
important! All information is confidential. 
  

 


